
The School Board                                                                  June 17, 2014  
 

.........approved proposed revisions and waived second reading to Board Policy GCBA, 

Administrative Salary Schedule.  Mr. Doug Thorne, executive director of personnel and legal 
services, explained the changes were: eliminating the Supervisor of Curriculum title while 

adding Director of Elementary Instruction and Director of Secondary Instruction. 
 
........confirmed employment of John DeShone, Math at Central for the 2014-2015 school year. 

 
.........heard from Dr. Rob Haworth, Superintendant of Schools, the search for the boys head 

basketball coaches for Central and Memorial High Schools was over.  Dr. Haworth 
expressed pride with the choices of Mr. Kyle Sears to coach at Memorial and Mr. John Randy 
DeShone to coach at Central.  Each coach shared gratitude for being chosen as both look 

forward to a positive and exciting season. 
 

 


